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AES Power Plant

Dear Patricia Kelly, 

I am writing this email to voice my opinion, as a taxpayer.....I strongly oppose a new power plant in Redondo 
Beach. 

After reviewing the report entitled: "Study of an Environmentally Superior Alternative to Proposed New Generation 
at the Redondo Beach Generating Station for Meeting Local Capacity Requirements in the Western LA Basin Sub-
Area" prepared by Advanced Energy Solutions in June of 2013, I do NOT see any reason to support the rebuilding 
of the subject power plant. It clearly shows that a new AES Power Plant is NOT needed for grid reliability even with 
San Onofre retired. In addition, the report also shows AES Redondo is NOT economically or ecologically efficient, 
and therefore, NOT in the best interest of the rate payers of Southern California. 

It would be a crime to rebuild AES! We need to stand together and take this opportunity to clean up our air and our 
waterfront! Please help support us and oppose this new power plant. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Moffat 
310-418-8808 

cc: Bill Brand - City Council District 2, Redondo Beach
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